SOUTH LAKELAND DISTRICT COUNCIL
Business Rates Help

[bookmark: _GoBack]To support businesses at this difficult time SLDC have agreed not to collect direct debit payments for non-domestic rates that are due on 1 April 2020.

This will allow us to process the government relief that has been announced in response to the Coronavirus outbreak, so that businesses with no rates due for the year have no payments taken.
For those that will still be paying non-domestic rates, a new bill and a new instalment plan will be calculated over the remaining months of the year and the new bills will be issued in due course.

Lots more information about business support and advice on our website: http://ow.ly/qT7V50yW9D9 
